
SPMS Top Ten Recorder’s March 2017 Report 
 
Received files from Las Vegas, January 14, 2017, on January 16, 2017. 
Final results are posted http://www.usms.org/ and are posted http://www.SPMasterSwim.org/ 
Four records were recorded. 
 
Received files from Palm Springs, January 28, 2017, on February 2, 2017. 
Final results are posted http://www.usms.org/ and are posted http://www.SPMasterSwim.org/ 
No records were recorded. 
 
Received files from Rose Bowl, February 11, 2017, on February 13, 2017. 
Final results are posted http://www.usms.org/ and are posted http://www.SPMasterSwim.org/ 
Three records were recorded. 
 
Received files from Palm Desert Senior Games, February 12, 2017, on February 28, 2017 
Unofficial results are posted http://www.usms.org/  
In process of potential records verifications.  
 
Received files from Cal Tech Pentathlon, March 5, 2017, on March 11, 2017 
Unofficial results are posted http://www.usms.org/  
In process of potential records verifications.  
 
Records and Tabulation committee conference call was on February 16.  Team is working 
with Active regarding updating record application file for Hy-Tek.  In addition, we are 
revisiting requirements for measurements in bulk head pools.   Lastly, R&T are revising the 
projects list and prioritizing for IT Committee.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kim Thornton 
topten@SPMasterSwim.org 
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